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17/09/2022  00:41:492022/3459/P OBJ James Fox 1. I live directly above these premises, and they have been causing me serious nuisance, for over a year 

with the current system, disturbing my sleep with noise and odour pollution.

It’s extremely loud, makes my bathroom walls vibrate.

2. I already objected the original planning application, and I suggested a recirculation system, which is quite 

common in Camden High Street.

3. The previous planning application was changed halfway through, and I was not given a fair opportunity to 

object to the changes, before planning was granted. I would have said the same thing then, as I'm saying now.  

Do *not* route the ductwork outside my bedroom etc Route it another way!

4. They can route the ductwork around the outside edges, and keep it far away as possible. 1 metre detour 

for current planned route. That means, the pipe comes out of their kitchen, it bypasses my bedroom, and then 

goes to the roof. This means i'm objecting to the path/route/direction of this ductwork. Not objecting to the 

whole thing.

5. Photo below, from when they had the old ductwork installed. I have modified the photo, and put red 

arrows, showing how they could route the ductwork, around the outside edges. Keeping it away from my 

bedroom window. They already plan to mount it horizontally, (outside my bedroom window) so choosing this 

alternative path, as per my drawing shouldn't be an issue. https://i.imgur.com/x0BxzBk.jpeg is link to photo.

6. If this is passed as is, you are just unnecessarily bringing the nuisance and vibrations to me, when there 

are better alternatives. It might look good on paper, but it won't work, if you attach it directly to my bedroom 

wall. It's unlikely to pass a "post noise assessment", and won't comply with the conditions or Camden 

Council's policy on Kitchen Extractors.

7. Zigzaging the metal duct work around my bedroom window, is a terrible idea, when you can just route it in 

straight lines, and make it easily accessible for cleaning. The current plan makes cleaning and/or access to 

the metal duct work impossible. 

8. Given enough time, if they don't keep up with the cleaning schedule, grease will build up, inside the 

ductwork, and then it will catch fire, and burn the entire building down. 

Any fire, will eventually spread to neighbouring flats.  If you could just route it via the outside edges,  it gives 

easy to access by London Fire Brigade if it catches fire, and gets out of control. My photo is more straight 

forward, improved, and gives them easy access to clean the metal ductwork.  

https://i.imgur.com/x0BxzBk.jpeg is link to photo.

9. All the documents and plans have the wrong address on it, so it needs to be changed, and re-submitted 

anyway. It's 82 Camden High Street, not 82 Camden High ROAD!
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